LEGAL NOTICE
TOWN OF HUME
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED LOCAL LAW #1 2023
	NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the Town Board of the Town of Hume at the Town of Hume Museum/Courtroom 10842 Claybed Rd, Hume. New York, at 7:15 PM, on the 11th day of January, 2023, concerning proposed Local Law Number 1 of 2023, entitled the “Building Construction and Fire Prevention Law of the Town of Hume”.  The purpose of the proposed local law is to protect the health, safety and well-being of persons and property and to incorporate the requirements in amended Part 1203 of Title 19 of the New York Codes, Rules and Regulations which concern the minimum standards for administration and enforcement of the Uniform code in municipalities within the State of New York.  A copy of the proposed local law is available for inspection at the office of the Town Clerk. It is also available on the Town of Hume website.

	At such time and place all persons interested in the subject matter of the proposed local law will be heard concerning the same.

Date:  December 14, 2022
Dawn Bentley
Town Clerk
Town of Hume


